
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Nolan, Shiver"; Ferguson, Dina (djferguson@eprod.com)
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Eddy County 1002 Gathering Lateral
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 9:55:00 AM

RE: Enterprise Field Services, LLC * 1002 Gathering Lateral * NE/NE 26-24s-28e * Eddy County, NM
       NMOCD Tracking number: 2RP-2905 * Date of release: 11/8/14
 
Greetings,
 
Your proposal for closure of the above referenced release is accepted by NMOCD. Please note that
 the site was given a site ranking (per NMOCD Guidelines) of zero (0). Current OSE data indicates
 ground water has been encountered at less than 100’. A water well drilled in the same unit letter as
 the 11/8/14 release shows depth to ground water at 55’ bgs. This well was drilled in February 2015,
 so OCD understands this data would not have been available at the commencement of this project.
 Given the depth to ground water, the revised site ranking is 10, which changes the RRAL for TPH to
 1000 mg/kg. This level was met in all areas of the excavation with the exception of sample point RP
 RE, which returned a value of 1,144 mg/kg TPH at the 9’ interval. The closure report indicates this
 area was excavated to approximately 10’ bgs, but not sampled below the 9’ interval. Also, the E-
Wall RE returned a value of 1,163 mg/kg TPH at 6’ and was not sampled beyond that interval.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Nolan, Shiver [mailto:SNolan@eprod.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 11:55 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Eddy County 1002 Gathering Lateral
 
Please find attached the final C-141 form and remediation report for the 1002 line leak that
 occurred on November 8, 2014. After evaluation of the naturally occurring chloride concentrations
 in the area and the concentration levels found in the excavation, Enterprise proceeded to close the
 excavation since the background chloride concentrations were above the NMOCD remediation
 action levels. All other contaminants of concern were below the NMOCD remediation action levels.
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 If you have any questions, please contact Dina Ferguson, Environmental Supervisor, at
 djferguson@eprod.com
 
 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
 purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
 message.
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